
 

April 27, 2020 
 
 
UPDATE  
 
 
To the individuals we support, their families and our community partners,  
 
In continuing with our practice of providing you with regular and transparent 
communication, I once again want to provide you some relevant information. 
 
I wanted to update you that a staff working at one of our residential programs at Fly Road 
has tested positive for COVID-19.  We wish this staff all the best and a speedy recovery.  
Since receiving notification of such, we have been working diligently with Public Health and 
I am pleased to communicate that at this time this is the only confirmed case of COVID-19 
we have.  We will continue to work with Public Health to minimize the effects of this 
situation on others.   
 
Based on Public Health’s direction and determination this situation will be deemed as an 
outbreak and listed on their website as such.  I want to reiterate, this is the only case of 
COVID-19 associated with Bethesda at this time and preventative measures have been 
implemented to minimize the risk associated with this situation. 
 
I want to communicate the extension of our previously announced service delivery 
modifications and program closures.  These will continue until May 17, 2020.  As always, if 
you have any questions please contact Bethesda in the manner you have in the past or 
contact info@bethesdaservices.com and we will make sure that someone responds to you 
as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brian Davies 
Chief Executive Officer 
Bethesda 
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